
MEMORANDUM 
To:  Mayor & City Council 

From:  Bronson Blackson - Redistricting Commission Chair 

Cc:  John Land, Stacy Henderson, Pete Smith, Kevin Laughlin, Bob Heath, Sherry McCall 

Date:  November 10, 2022 

Re:  Redistricting Commission November 9 Meeting Update 

 

Greetings Mayor & Council, 

The Redistricting Commission met on November 9, 2022 to discuss and review proposed Redistricting 

Maps 8 & 9 using the Redistricting Map Scorecard related to Map 7. 

After further review, which included scoring both Maps 8 & 9, the Redistricting Commission reaffirmed their 

original recommendation of Map 7, as presented on June 7, 2022. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or need anything from the Redistricting Commission. 

 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Bronson Blackson 

Redistricting Commission Chair 


